Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Penchurch'Street, B.C. 3.

1lth May, 1937.

Dear 8irs,
I duly received your letter of the 7th Iinstant
enclosing two further copies of each of the approved plans

of midship section, shell plating, longitudinal bulkheads,

S

trunk deck, harbour deck, and poop deck of your Yard No. @8y

and I have to thank you for your attentl

These plans are being forwardéd to the Soclety's
Surveyors for their information in the survey of the
ships to be built by Messrs. C ler Glessen

and Messrs. Cantieri Riuniti De Adriatico (No. 1

Holland.




